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Pursuant to the adopted State of Emergency, the City of Marco Island has drafted a Pandemic Incident 
Action Plan which contains the following tasks – 

• Consistent messaging regarding the following three primary points: 

o Follow Center for Disease Control, Health Department and official governmental guidelines. 

o Practice social distancing. 

o Take personal responsibility. 

• The City is assessing locations which have large gatherings of people, such as recreational 
areas, houses of worship, etc., for trending and policy changes.  

• The City encourages citizens wherever possible to conduct business with the City online, for 
example pay a water bill or apply for a permit.  Most other business can be conducted by 
telephone. 

• Between March 17th, 2020 and April 1st, 2020, the following are cancelled: 

o All organized programming at Mackle Park (Both the Racquet Center and Mackle remain 
open as of now for responsible public use). 

o All City special event permits that were to be held at City locations. 

o All City special event permits which require city support such as inspections or personnel.  

o All City Committee meetings. 

o The March Code Enforcement Magistrate Hearing. 

• No new special event permit applications will be accepted between March 17th, 2020 and April 
1st, 2020. 
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